
Chancellor Robert Hemenway, Dean of Pharmacy Kenneth Audus, 

and the University of Kansas cordially invite you 

to celebrate the upcoming expansion of the

Groundbreaking for the new 
School of Pharmacy building 
on KU’s west campus

3:30 p.m. Tuesday, May 26, 2009

Reception to follow.

For more information, 
contact Charlie Persinger 
at (785) 864-7103, 
or cpersinger@ku.edu  

You are invited



Lawrence, KS

Park in lot 214 east 

of Foley Hall and 

west of the Simons 

Biosciences Research 

Laboratories and use 

the sidewalk south of 

Foley to walk to the 

groundbreaking site.
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See you there


